EUROPEAN EXTERNAL ACTION SERVICE

AFFGEN.2
Head of Division

Brussels, 2 6 OCT. 2018

eeas.sg.affgen.2 (2018) 6101903

Mr Stephan Fleig
ask+request-5858-42e2b502 @asktheeu.org

Subject: Your request for access to documents of 14 August 2018
Our ref: 2018/122

Dear Mr Fleig,

With reference to the last paragraph of my letter of 25 September 2018, I have the pleasure to
inform you that EEAS has now received agreement from the EU DisinfoLab to make their
e-mail correspondence available to you, after redaction of personal data, pursuant to Article
4(1)(b) of the Regulation. You will therefore find the copy of the identified document in
attachment to this letter.

Unfortunately, we did not receive agreement from the second consulted party. I therefore
regret to inform you that the second identified e-mail correspondence concerning the "Spring
School Resilience League 2018" cannot be made available to you.

I kindly remind you that the document attached may not be copied or reproduced for
commercial purposes without prior consultation with the EEAS.

Yours sincerely,

(:k’

Gabriele Visentin
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